
 

 

 

Tēnā Koutou Katoa!   
Welcome to Week 6 of Term 3 

 
 Production Congratulations!...  Congratulations to our wonderful 

students who performed so well on Thursday. As in other years I 
asked the question” Who is going to step up next year, all our 
strong actors are leaving us?” But step up they did, in style! 

 
Some very exhausted students left the hall after Thursday’s 
performance and only a handful of students attended school on 
Friday! Staff welcomed some time to pack up and organise 
themselves for the next challenge. 

 

 Pet Day…  All students will have received a Pet Day schedule with 
this week’s newsletter. 

 
Seeds included on this schedule need to be planted in an ice-
cream container As Soon As Possible! All information is included 
in this schedule, however if you are not sure about anything 
PLEASE phone the office or contact a staff. 

 

 Ripper Rugby Tournament Team Kuiti - Wednesday 27th 

August…  Mrs Bates will be asking the Room 1 students today if 
they are keen to compete.  We will have to enter a mixed male and 
female team and they will be competing in the male division. All 
those keen will receive further information from Mrs Bates who will 
be managing the team on the day. 

 
Parent help with transport and supervision IS NECESSARY!! 
 

 Reminder to Korimako choir members that we have a practice 
tomorrow.  

 

 Room 2 and 3 Class Trip… to Ōtorohanga Kiwi House on 
Wednesday 27th August  permission slips are with your child.  
Please return to school by FRIDAY 22ND AUGUST 

 

 

 

Ngā mihi and have a great week  
Pam Voyce 

17 Barclay Road 
RD 1 ĀRIA 3979 

 
Phone: (07) 877-7857 
Email:  office@aria.school.nz 
Website: www.aria.school.nz 
Principal: Pam Voyce 

PRINCIPAL’S NEWS 

TERM 3 

Board Meetings at 6.30pm 
Monday 1st September 

Daffodil Day 
Friday 29th August 

Come Dressed in Yellow  

Last Day of Term 3 
Friday 19th September 

TERM 4 
All Year 4-6 Senior Camp 

Motutapu Island  
Tuesday 28th October to 

Friday 31st October 
$175.00 per person  

 
 
 
 
 

Please notify the office with a 
reason why:  
 

Ph: (07) 877-7857 
: office@aria.school.nz 
 

Use the form on the Skool 
Loop app - this is emailed 
directly to the office or use 
the Āria School 2025 
Messenger Page. 

 
 
 
 

Taimana Winikerei  
 

who celebrates his 
birthday.  We hope you 

have a lovely day. 



 

 

To Nicky Atkinson and her wonderful team of volunteers who organised the 
Piopio Project Trust Painting Competition.  We have been extremely fortunate 
to be given the banners below with our children's paintings on them.  When 
you call into school next, take time to go and have a look at our fences, they 
look amazing and brighten up our school.   You will see some of our paintings 
displayed in Piopio.   
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FRIENDS OF ARIA  
COMMUNITY INCORPORATED  

 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
 

Wednesday 3
rd 

September 2025 
7.00pm at  Aria St Helen’s Domain  

Kumara Road, Aria 
 

ALL WELCOME 
 

For any apologies or if you require any 
information please contact  

Nicola  Alcock (021) 451-299 

SITUATION VACANT 
 
Aria Relief Milker Position Required 
starting mid September. Previous 
experience not essential but must be 
willing to learn.     
 

Covering staff leave for 3 days every other 
weekend and some additional cover as 
required.  Great rates of pay. 
 

Contact Sarah Riley 021 211 0441 



 

 

 

Monday 18th August 2025 

T
e

n
a

 K
o

u
t
o

u
 K

a
t
o

a
 P

a
r

e
n

t
s

, 
C

a
r

e
g

iv
e

r
s

 &
 C

o
m

m
u

n
it

y
 


